
Prospective School Board Member Workshop 

Anyone ever tell you you’d make a great  
School Board Member? 

This free workshop is offered by the Niagara Orleans County School Boards Association 

To register for this FREE workshop, please call the Niagara/Orleans  

School Boards Association at 716-731-6800, ext. 2211 or email: 

dstamp@onboces.org by Friday, March 28th 
 

 

WHEN:  Saturday, April 5, 2025 

       Program: 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.  

WHERE: Wilson Central High/Middle School 

  374 Lake Street, Wilson, NY 14172 
  Use Middle School Entrance (Library & Room 18) 

WHAT: 9:00 – 9:15 Sign in & enjoy coffee, water, breakfast bakery items 

 9:15 – 9:30 Opening remarks – Matthew Kennedy  
 9:30 – 10:15 Attorney Melissa J. Kester will focus on the school board 

election process and roles/responsibilities of the board.  
 10:15 – 10:45 Superintendent Tim Carter will focus on building a 

productive working relationship between the school board 
and the superintendent. 

 10:45 - 11:00  Question and Answer Period 

WHO: Presenters will include: 

- Melissa J. Kester, Esq., School Attorney and Labor Relations Specialist, 

Orleans/Niagara BOCES  

- Timothy Carter, Wilson Central School Superintendent 
 

We look forward to meeting you on April 5th 
 

Can’t make it on April 5th? 
Erie County Association of School Boards is offering a similar workshop. 

Saturday, March 22, 2025,     Program: 8:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m 
Erie 1 BOCES Education Campus - 355 Harlem Road, West Seneca - Building B (Room B-1) 

To register for the free workshop, call Erie County Association of School Board 
at (716) 821-7297 or Email: ssummers@e1b.org 

 
All are welcome 


